KANSAS GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

THE ELECTRC COMPANY

GLENN L XOESTER
VICE PRESIOENT NUCLEAR

December 3, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

KMLNRC 84-204

Re: Docket No. STN 50-482

Ref: KMLNRC 84-034 dated March 16, 1984, from
GLKoester, KG&E, to HRDenton, NRC

Subj: Boron Dilution Technical Specifications

Dear Mr. Denton:

The Reference requested that the NRC delete the Boron
Dilution Mitigation System from the Wolf Creek Technical
Specifications. That request is hereby withdrawn.

Yours very truly,
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